



Milton House gets green light.

The Ensemble community is excited about the City of Port Phillip this month issuing a planning permit for us to unlock Milton House's potential.

Conceived within the context of rich heritage, Milton House will undergo careful restoration work and thorough renovations. The design will gently reveal the striking character of the original interiors while layering the refined elements of a contemporary workplace.

For more, check out our website at ensemblehouse.com.au

ENSEMBLE





NEW OCCUPANTS

We are thrilled to formally introduce a number of new associates to Clyde Studios.

Please welcome from Studio 1 Celts Druid's Den, from Studio 5 Fresh Faced, from Studio 3A Danielle Serpanchy Design and from Studio 4A Antimony Agency.

All bring with them a unique set of skills and experience which we know will only enhance the diverse network that Clyde Studios has become.



APRIL SOCIAL EVENT - 22/04/21, 4PM - 6PM

Ensemble is pleased to announce that Clyde Studios will be holding a social event for all members in April. This event is a great opportunity for occupants to meet, greet and discuss what the next 12 promising months entail after a challenging 2020, along with being able to welcome our new members that have joined the space in 2021.

Mrs Hyde's Café have kindly offered up their expertise and time to cater for the event. On offer will be some of their delicious food and refreshing drinks. We look forward to seeing everyone there on the 22nd.



TENANT PROGRAM

We are delighted to confirm that the tenant introductory program will be continuing for the remainder of 2021.

Should your business introduce someone who leases one of the few remaining vacancies at Clyde Studios, a credit of 1 month's rental will be provided to you as a thank you.

Please contact either of your property managers Stephanie or Trent for further details.